
Zion-Benton Public Library District 
Third Meeting 
Thursday, May 16, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Attendees:  
Vice President Mike Jaworek 
President Amy Onan via Zoom 
Trustee Sanjay Singhal 
Beach Park Resident Susan Clark 
Zion Resident Kristi Nelson 
Library Director Robin Smith 
 
Called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Introductions were made around the table 
 
The Report was reviewed.  Discussion included admiration for services and collaborations currently in 
progress and enthusiasm for future collaborations.  Everyone agrees that “marketing” is key—and by 
that we mean involving our residents in all the aspects of library service where they are as well as 
bringing them in.   
 
Suggestions for possible Polish Language Collection, including churches not listed as collaborators, and 
considering the Kenosha visitors page as a model of civic cooperation.   
 
Suggested edits to be incorporated for Board approval at the May 21, 2024 meeting and filed with Lake 
County.   
  
Meeting adjourned:  7:10 p.m.  


